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Valereum Plc, the Gibraltar technology group, is pleased to announce that its Annual General 
Meeting of shareholders (“AGM”) will be held on 10th January 2023 at 10:30am (CET) at Suite 16, 
Watergardens 5, Waterport Wharf, Gibraltar.  

Notices for the AGM have been posted to shareholders today, and copies of these notices can be 
found on the Company’s website: https://www.valereum.gi/.  

The Directors of the Company accept responsibility for the contents of this announcement. 
 

END 
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For more information, please visit the Company’s website at valereum.gi 


